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Safety Alert 
        

Number: 20-19 Published: 03/11/2023 
Subject: Potential Dropped Object 
 

What Happened / Narrative 

4kg Shackle left on top of a backloaded mud skip. 

After removing the lashings from backloaded cargo to be ready for discharge in port, a large 4kg shackle was placed on top 
of a mud skip by vessel crew and was forgotten about with the unit subsequently being discharged to shore. One day later 
the question was asked to the vessel if the shackle belonged to them. 

 

Why Did it Happen / Cause 

The vessel confirmed the shackle was theirs and that it had been left on top of the skip after the lashings were removed to 
prepare cargo for discharge. 

A lack of awareness and rushing the job resulted in the shackle being forgotten about. 

 

Corrective Actions Taken / Recommendations 

An immediate Time Out For Safety was held and the hazards of potential dropped objects were discussed, this information 
was placed in the handover notes to ensure all personnel were made aware. 

A fleet circular was issued to highlight this issue across the vessel owner’s own fleet. 
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